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New Activities Committee 

The New Activities Committee has now met for the second time, this time with clubs in a face-to-

face setting. The outcome of the meeting on the 6th November was 2 new clubs, 1 new club 

progressing out from the New Club Incubator, and 6 new clubs in the New Club Incubator.  

Activities Development Board 

The Activities Development Board is now fully elected and open to applications; the form for 

applications is now online.   

Management Group Restructure 

The first meeting toward this is on the 10th November. I have been going through the previous 

suggestions and looking at our current structure, the next stage will be opening this process up to 

student groups once we have a more defined set of suggestions to get input on.  

Sport Xtra 

Our new sports volunteering programme is about to launch. This is something I have been working 

on closely with Imperial Hub, the Student Development Coordinator and the Student Sport 

Experience Officer (Participation). This promises to be an exciting opportunity both for clubs and 

outreach with the wider community. 

Women of Imperial Week 

Both Tom and I have been attending meetings with College to involve the Union in the College 

Women of Imperial Week. This is leading to some potentially exciting opportunities for our student 

groups to get involved. 

Redevelopment of CPSB Policies 

After some discussion we are looking at redeveloping several policies regarding CSPB including 

Tours, Web and Transport Policy. If anyone has interest, further input is always welcome. 

Tours 

A large bulk of the work completed recently has been proof-reading and compiling the over 40 tour 

reports to send off to the IC Trust. This is an essential part of the tours process and vital to ensure 

we have a chance to receive money for the next batch of tour applications.  

 

 


